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INVITATION TO BID 
 

 

 

 

The Board of Water Commissioners of the Town of Norwell is receiving sealed bids for 

Excavation Services.  Excavation Services will include the installation of new water 

services/water mains, replacement of existing water services/water mains, emergency system 

repairs and any other excavation work relative to water distribution system maintenance 

and/or improvements under the direction of Norwell Water Department personnel.  Bids will 

be received until 5:00 pm, June 15th, 2017 at the Norwell Water Department Town Hall 

Office, 345 Main Street, Norwell, MA 02061, at which time and place all bids will be 

publicly opened and read aloud.  Each bid must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly 

marked "Bid for Excavation Services". 

 

Specifications and bid forms are available at the Norwell Water Department Town Hall 

Office,  Monday through Thursday 8:00 am to 4:00 pm and Friday 8:00 am to 12:00 pm or by 

calling (781) 659-8076. 

 

All bidders must complete the Certification of Non-Collusion, MA State Tax Compliancy 

Certification, and Bidder’s Proposal Form(s), apply the MA prevailing wage schedule as 

necessary and provide all other requested documents. 

 

The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept any bid it considers to be in 

the best interest of the Town. 

 

 

Steven Ivas, 

 

Chairman, Board of Water Commissioners 

 


